
January 19, 2016

TrueBlue to Announce 2015 Fourth
Quarter and Year-End Results
TACOMA, Wash.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- TrueBlue, Inc. (NYSE: TBI) will release fourth
quarter and year-end 2015 results on Wednesday, Feb. 3, 2016.

Management will discuss the results on a live conference call at 2 p.m. Pacific Time (5 p.m.
Eastern Time) on Wednesday, Feb. 3, 2016.

A webcast of the call and a presentation of the financial information referenced on the call
will be available on TrueBlue’s web site: www.trueblue.com

About TrueBlue

TrueBlue (NYSE: TBI) is a leading provider of specialized workforce solutions, helping
clients improve growth and performance by providing staffing, recruitment process
outsourcing and managed service provider solutions. The company’s specialized workforce
solutions meet clients’ needs for a reliable, efficient workforce in a wide variety of industries.
TrueBlue connects as many as 750,000 people and work each year. Learn more about
TrueBlue at www.trueblue.com.

View source version on businesswire.com:
http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20160119006981/en/

TrueBlue, Inc.
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